
Standard IVA -Closing the loop-College Council -April 2015 

Standard IV focuses on leadership and governance; Section A has 7 subsections which are specific to the 
decision making roles and processes. Components of Section A directly apply to the work of College 
Council.  
 
This section did not have any recommendations or improvement plans, so the focus was on providing 
evidence to support the subsections.  
 
Most of the supporting evidence for each section was referenced to the committee web site (Program 
Review, Academic Senate, College Council, Curriculum and FCDC.) The Decision-Making Document 
(DMD) was referred to frequently, so it will be important that that it become the ‘living document’ with 
UPDATED links. 
College Council feedback was requested specific to 

 the location of evidence  

 Comments to support the College being in compliance with the eligibility requirements. 
Feedback was incorporated into the final report for this standard and was submitted to Kate in 
December. Upon submission of the final report, there doesn’t appear to be any remaining work on the 
part of the College. 
 
Implication for College Council: Keep the DMD updated  
We are doing a good job on this standard.   
WE ARE BC! 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Jennifer Johnson 
  

 


